
 
The Bishop of Winchester Academy 

Become part of the success story 
 

The Bishop of Winchester Academy is an oversubscribed and thriving Church of England 
School, rated ‘Good with Outstanding features’ (June 2013).  There are exciting 

opportunities to be involved in improving the lives of future generations of students and 
the community in Bournemouth. 

 
We currently have the following vacancy and welcome applications from prospective new 

staff prepared to share in the experience of school improvement: 
 

Catering Manager 
32.5 hours per week, Term Time only plus 1 week 

FTE: £21,057-£22,434 (this will be prorated in line with Academy terms & conditions).   
 
We are seeking a dynamic and forward thinking chef manager to lead and develop the existing 
service to both students and staff in this busy catering facility working alongside our outstanding 
team.   

This is an exciting opportunity for an individual with a proven track record in this industry.  The ideal 
candidate will be ‘Chef Trained’, be able to demonstrate robust budget / stock control and be to 
engage and develop all aspects of the ‘Hungry Bishop’. 

The successful candidate will be able to lead a team in providing the catering service to staff and 
pupils in our busy and growing Academy that is striving to deliver inspirational learning.  
  
Academy information  
We are proud of our unique Christian ethos and links with the local church communities. We 
welcome applications from prospective new staff prepared to share in the experience of school 
improvement. 
  
Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children.  Rigorous checks 
will be undertaken of the successful applicant’s background credentials, including enhanced DBS 
checks. 
  
For further information and an application pack please visit the school website www.tbowa.org.  
Please email completed applications to Francesca.Welsh@tbowa.org  addressing the cover letter to 
Paul McKeown, Principal.   
  
 
Closing Date: 21st February 2017 
Interviews will be held as soon as possible after closing date. 
 

http://www.tbowa.org/
mailto:Francesca.Welsh@tbowa.org

